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ENCLOSURE 2

NOTICE OF DEVIATION

Tennessee Valley Authority Docket Nos. 50-259 and 50-260
Browns Ferry 1 and 2 License Nos. DPR-33 and DPR-52

The following deviations were identified during an inspection conducted on
January 26 - February 25, 1984.

Tennessee Valley Authority's letter dated August 4,1982, in response to
Browns Ferry Inspection Report 82-11 of June 16, 1982, stated that, in
regard to the Appendix "A" violation, an evaluation of the Units 1 and 2
safety-related piping would be conducted to verify piping supports were
adequate and the results would be reported to the NRC by January 17, 1984.

Contrary to the above, evaluation results have not been received as of
February 25, 1984.

Please provide, in w-iting within 30 days of the date of this Notice, a
description of corrective actions regarding these deviations, actions taken to
avoid further deviations, and the dates when .these actions were or will be
completed.

Security or safeguards information should be submitted as an enclosure to
facilitate withholding it from public disclosure as required by 10 CFR 2.790(d)
or 10 CFR 73.21.
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